
 

This information is provided courtesy of the Colorado Special Districts Property and Liability Pool and is intended to be a precautionary advisory and not an all inclusive 
preventative solution. Homeowners are strongly advised to consult insurance, plumbing, and sanitation utility professionals for additional information. 


